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21/12/2023  21:44:432023/4542/P SUPPRT Lea Lortal I would like to express my support for the planning application (2023/4542/P) submitted by the 7 Brownlow 

Mews Residents' Association. I am currently a tenant in 7 Brownlow Mews and over the past few months, I 

have personally witnessed a concerning increase in antisocial behaviour and felt a genuine concern for my 

safety due to the current design of the building's entrance.

Moving the existing entrance door forward to street level, as proposed in the application, is a sensible solution 

to address these ongoing problems. This modification would effectively eliminate the current safe harbour for 

criminal activities like drug dealing and discourage loitering, contributing to a safer environment for residents 

of the building and the broader Mews community.
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